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22nd March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Thursday 19th April classes 1MH and 1KH will be visiting Umberslade Farm all day as part of our topic 

about animals. 

 

The children will need to wear warm outdoor clothing and wellington boots while we visit the farm. A packed 

lunch on this day will be provided by Class Catering or if preferred, brought from home. Please indicate on the 

slip below whether your child would prefer a ham or cheese sandwich or if you would prefer to supply your own 

packed lunch. They will also need a drink (not fizzy) preferably in a disposable container. 

 

The school will be subsidising the cost of the trip but we do ask for a voluntary contribution of £11.00 towards 

the entrance fee and transport to and from the farm. 

 

Please can you return the consent form below by Thursday 29th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs M Morgan and Mrs K Harrison 

Year One Teachers 

 

 

Visit to Umberslade Farm – Thursday 19th April 2018 

 

I give permission for my child_________________________________________ in class________ 

to visit Umberslade Farm.  

 

If possible, please can payment be made using Payments 4 Schools  

and my receipt number is: ________________________ 

 

Or, I enclose £11.00 cash/cheque towards the cost (please make cheques payable to Worcestershire 

County Council)  

 

 

 

Preferred lunch 

 

Ham sandwich ________    Cheese sandwich _______     Packed lunch from home _________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed_____________________________ Parent/Guardian                Date __________________ 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 


